
December Class Newsletter  

 
What We Are 
Working On?  

Reading   Learn how to be a word 

detective 

Writing  Learn how to write 

informational books 

Math   Chapter 4 - 

Subtraction  

Science and 

Social 

Studies 

Animals​ -How do they 

stay warm 

Family and cultural 

traditions​- different 

holidays and traditions 

 
 

** Reminder** 

All transportation changes for next 

semester need to be turned in to the 

office before winter break 

 

Upcoming Events 
● December  6th - Christmas 

Program 6:30-7:30 
● December 17th Good Behavior 

Party 
● December 20th - Holiday Party  
● December 21st - Winter Break 

Starts  

 
 

 
Thank you to everyone 
who participated in our 

Thanksgiving Food Drive. 
We greatly appreciate your 
support! Our school raised 

over $800.00 to this 
fundraiser to donate to 

families in need. 
 

 
Birthday Blessings 

December 11th - Mali 

December 28th - Alex  

 

Ms. Rebecca Ring 
Rebecca.ring1@smail.astate.edu  

VPA Marion Elementary, 1​st​ Grade 

 


